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Carl Sandburg parents and guardians, 
 
Carl Sandburg Middle School will have an early dismissal at 1:30 p.m. on Friday, September 12, to allow 
our students and families to celebrate the Mundelein High School Homecoming parade. This change in 
release time differs from what was initially posted and shared. 
 
This change allows all Sandburg families to avoid potential road closures and traffic associated with the 
parade route.   
 
Please mark your calendars. 

  
School will begin at the normal time of 8:45 a.m. and there will be a normal 30-minute lunch period. 
Students will be released two hours earlier than usual.  
 
Buses will run a special schedule to accommodate the early release for Carl Sandburg students. Bus 
and school schedules at Washington and Mechanics Grove will remain the same for students on 
September 12. 
 
Mundelein High School will have an early dismissal at 12:30 p.m. The Homecoming parade will begin at 
3 p.m. at Mundelein High School and proceed past Carl Sandburg Middle School. 

  
Please support our Carl Sandburg Marching Band during the MHS Homecoming parade. Enjoy the 
parade and Go Mustangs! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Andrew Vondran, Principal 
Carl Sandburg Middle School 
 


